
Dear families, 

 

Haigh is excited to collaborate with Wayne State University to begin our D-SHINES 

program this spring. D-SHINES will convert part of the large field behind our school 

into a full garden, complete with massive garden beds, shed, picnic tables and benches 

for an outdoor classroom. The focus of this program is to promote healthy lifestyle 

choices, proper nutrition and the importance of physical activity.  

 

Before we begin this program, the D-SHINES program coordinator from WSU would 

like to collect information from our families to develop a program that is best suited for 

our students and our families. The survey takes approximately six minutes. 

Please take the time to complete this survey (only one survey per family is 

needed).  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DSHINES2ParentT1 

 

Thanks so much for your help and support as we begin this awesome program!  

 

D-SHINES Haigh Representatives  

 

Courtney Otto and Sara Sarafa (Garden Champions) 

Kristy Lozon (Physical Activity Champion) 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DSHINES2ParentT1

